
 

 

 

 

 

December 2023 

Dear Applicant,  

 

Thank you for your interest in the role of part-time Youth worker (starting at 20hrs per week), we 

believe that it is an exciting opportunity for The Cube to help us make a difference for the young people 

in Market Harborough.  The role will involve schools work and open access groups. 

 

There is a team of employed staff, and a committed group of volunteers who provide experience and 

advice, together with hands on support. We have a Charity Administrator whose role covers the 

administrative, non-youthwork side of the organisation.  There is also a Board of Trustees who bring 

extensive experience in youthwork practice and training, church leadership, finance and business 

management and administration.  

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

 

Please complete the application form and email to ceriann@thecubeyouth.uk.   

The deadline for applications is 26th January 2024, and Interviews being held week beginning 5th 

February 2024 

 

 

Ceriann Kelly 

Charity Manager 
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